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From: Desi Johnson [mailto:desireejohnson@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2016 2:57 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Re: Duke 

" I would like to add that the proposed "orange" actually runs on TWO sides of my property, 
which I fear will greatly affect my property value and future ability to sell it." As well as causing 
concem for my children playing in the yard, right next to so large a gas pipe! 

Thanks, 
Desi 
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